
 

 

 

 

 
 

Case No. ASP-W-24-03 

Order No. 36505 

Contact: Adam Rush                                                                                  

Office: (208) 334-0339 

E-mail: adam.rush@puc.idaho.gov 

  

NEWS RELEASE: Commission reschedules customer hearing on water utility’s application to 

increase rates. 

 

BOISE (March 12, 2025) – A customer hearing to take testimony on an eastern Idaho water 

utility’s application to increase rates has been rescheduled to March 26. It was originally going to 

be held on March 13. 

 

Aspen Creek Water Co. is seeking commission approval to increase its rates and non-recurring 

charges. The utility serves 73 unmetered customers in the Aspen Creek Estates and Aspen Creek 

Meadows subdivisions in Fish Haven, which is in Bear Lake County. The utility is asking to 

increase the rate for water service to $134.00 per month. Customers are currently paying $25.00 

per month.  

 

Rates have not changed since the utility’s tariff was first approved in 2002. 

 

The hearing will be at St. Charles City Hall, 25 N. Main St., St. Charles, ID, 83272. It is 

scheduled from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. or until all customer testimony has been taken, whichever 

comes first. In-person attendance is required to submit testimony. Those interested in listening to 

the hearing can call 1-415-655-0001 and enter meeting number 2867 532 7965 when prompted. 

 

Additional information on Aspen Creek Water’s application is available at: 

puc.idaho.gov/case/Details/7404. 
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